REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
The Jackson County Utility Authority is accepting sealed proposals from qualified firms for VOIP Phone Services.  Proposals are to be delivered to the Authority office located at 1225 Jackson Avenue, Pascagoula, MS, 39567, no later than 10:00 A.M. May 1, 2020. Envelope should be marked “Voice over IP Services” do not open.  For solicitation or additional information contact Richard Torjusen with the Purchasing department @228-938-6809 (Ext, 5337) or by email @ rtorjusen@jcua-ms.us.  

Run   4/1/20 & 4/8/20
Bill:   Address in Ad.
